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Dear Parents / Carers,

After an emotional Leavers’ Service yesterday, we have said goodbye to twelve fabulous young people
perfectly ready for the next stage of their learning journeys. We know they are destined for very bright
futures and hope they will continue to uphold the values that we hold so dear at All Saints. We look
forward to hearing about their future progress.

We have also said goodbye to Mrs Beecham whom we have loved having teach Sapphires Class this year.
Good luck in your new home Mrs Beecham! Mrs Harris leaves us to begin her retirement. Mrs Harris has
been a kind and committed member of the team here and will be much missed. We wish her many happy
days ahead pursuing her own interests and hope she will continue to visit us from time to time.

Thank you to our wonderful, supportive community for another successful year. The staff have worked so
hard on a daily basis to ensure our children get the very best deal. The children have also worked very hard
and have enjoyed their many successes. | am so grateful to the many families who support us in the work
we do to enable the best outcomes for children, we are definitely stronger working together.

| continue to be grateful to our School Governors who volunteer their time and expertise to ensure the
school continues to flourish. All Saints is a wonderful place to be, with so many highlights this year, but the
sunny swimming season is definitely one to remember. | hope everyone enjoyed seeing their children swim
at the gala. Huge thanks go to our team of poolside volunteers who enable daily swimming to take place.

The team here wish you all a wonderful summer when we hope the sun continues to shine and that you
enjoy some lovely time together with your families. We look forward to welcoming our new children and
their families, Mr Grant Peterkin, Mrs Legg and Mrs Gawler in September. Meanwhile stay safe and have
lots of fun!
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